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March 26, 2021 
 
Via USPS Certified Mail, USPS First Class Mail and email to olsonapartments@gmail.com 
 
David E Olson 
1219 Madison St 
La Crosse WI  54601 
 
Re: Appeal of denial by Fire Prevention Building Safety to reverse fire prevention inspection fees. 
 
Dear Mr. Olson: 
 
Pursuant to Sec. 2-4 of the La Crosse Municipal Code, your appeal will be heard by the Judiciary & 
Administration Committee as the Administrative Review Board for the City of La Crosse on Monday, 
April 5, 2021 at 5:00 p.m.  Enclosed herewith is a copy of the Notice of Hearing/Agenda. 
 
You may attend the meeting virtually using the following link or by calling the phone number below: 
https://call.lifesizecloud.com/1271327 
 
Call in by Phone (audio only) 
United States: +1 (877) 422-8614 
Meeting extension: 1271327# 
 
The Board has 20 days to issue its written determination after the hearing on April 5th. 
 
For any questions relating to your appeal, you may refer to Sec. 2-4 of the La Crosse Municipal 
Code or Chapter 68 of the Wisconsin Statutes.  I am not able to provide you legal advice. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nikki M. Elsen 
City Clerk (Interiim) 
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org 
 
Enc. 
 
Cc:  Legal Department 
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